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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It's been a quiet week, but was still busy.  Not much to report on the DAREN

system, and only a couple things to report on the Amateur Radio Emergency Data

Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project.  The AREDN Hendershot Farm

node had a problem a couple weeks before Field Day, and we were hoping to get it

fixed on Field Day so we could use it to send a Field Day message to Dan Ringer,

K8WV, the ARRL Section Manager.  Since the Field Day Rules says the Field Day

RADIOGRAM message has to leave the Field Day site by Radio, and on Amateur

frequencies, we use the AREDN system to send an E-Mail message to the Section

Manager.  Since we operate Field Day at the same site as the Hendershot Farm

node, Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, and I worked on the station for about an hour with no

success.  We finally set up a temporary node to get into the AREDN system and

sent the message.  This week I made a trip the Hendershot Farm node and did a

complete reset of the station.  It's back up and working, but I think it may

still have a problem.  Yesterday I made a trip to Michael Cook, KE8UOF's house

to test the location for another AREDN node, but didn't have much luck.  We

usually use a portable unit up about 20 feet for the test.  We still have plans

to install an AREDN node at the location since it is a very high hill, and

should open that area up for more stations.

This coming week we need to get one of our 24 foot by 40 foot canopies ready to

be used for a memorial event for the local Hospice organization.  We need to set

the canopy up at about 10:00 am on Saturday morning, and take it back down in

the afternoon.  We also need to get enough Amateur Radio operators lined up to

provide the communications at each of the 12 Mile Markers for the Parkersburg

Half Marathon which will be held on August 20th.  The Half Marathon is on the

same weekend as the Parkersburg Homecoming, which the WCEC (Wood County

Emergency Communications) group will be operating their fund raising BINGO

games.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Morris (Mo)

Kittle, AD8T, needs only one more check-in to make 300.
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